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Aloe Vera garden space has been created in goshala. Cows' urine(gomutra) collection pits have been
revived and connected via drainpipes to irrigate the Aloe Vera Garden. Cow's urine(gomutra) has high

levels of nitrogen much needed by garden beds. Aloe Vera plant is very helpful for cows' digestive
system, plus it is used it as a herb in treating many ailments and infections.

 
Hope you are all safe

amidst of extreme
weathers on both coasts.
California had also been

dealing with floods,
 arising from winter-

storms.  
Goshala got flooded too
but Heartiest Thanks to

your donations,
contractors were hired
during stormy weathers

 to drain flood waters out
of cow's living areas.

 



 

We are also seeking volunteers to help support our research
team remotely. If you can spare an hour or few in a week, please

email us at: goshalacowfood@gmail.com or
info@goshalabjanimalcare.org

All research work is done remotely!
 

 

Next Field event in San Martin Goshala
Sunday afternoon February 26, 2023 

Time- TBD  
Sign up link:

      https://forms.gle/z68ZuUe5ECNwAUv96
 

Future Hopes~
1) We hope to continue efforts in the San Martin goshala to better the lives of its residents. Quality care of

goshala residents & their off springs, maintaining healthy & clean-living environments,
 and adequate protection from severe weathers conditions are crucial for their wellbeing. 

We have a ground team assessing and ensuring quality care standards are in place at San Martin
goshala to ensure continued support in future. 

 
2) Besides Food instability, Housing & Medical /Veterinary care are important needs for any animal

sanctuary. We will work to extend our support to more farm animal Rescue & Rehabilitation sanctuaries
regarding their pressing needs to help their vulnerable residents. We will keep you updated as things

develop in coming months.

Baby calf
Rukmini
born on

Nov 12th,
2022

 
January 18th was an unfortunate

morning in Goshala with a tragic loss
of baby calf. One female baby calf

Rukmini was found lying lifeless in the
morning and rushed to the Vet

hospital. Unfortunately, Calf didn’t
make it:-( 

 
Reasons-Nobody knows yet but
doctors at UC Davis Veterinary

hospital are working on to ascertain
the cause. 

We will keep you updated as more
information becomes available in

coming days.
 
 

 
Your generous support to Goshala BJ Animal care ensures that we can continue to feed,
provide shelter and medically care for the animals from hunger, extreme weathers, and
sickness. Without your support we would be unable to help these voiceless creatures. 

Thank you very much.
 


